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I am excited to announce Meghan Campbell and Marianne Bourgeois as the successful applicants 

for the Clinical Manager positions at Mental Health Services (MHS). 

Meghan will be the new Clinical Manager of the following programs: Recovery Outreach Program, 

SHARE, Adult Counselling, Ontario Structured Psychotherapy Program, Support within Housing, 

Supported Independent Living, Community Homes for Opportunity and Central Intake/Access MHA.  

Meghan has been a valued and dedicated caseworker with MHS since 2017.  Throughout her time 

with us, she has consistently demonstrated strong clinical expertise, a collaborative spirit, and a 

deep commitment to compassionate client-centered care. 

Meghan’s new role will begin August 25, 2025. 

Marianne will be the new Clinical Manager of the following programs: Case Management, Mental 

Health and Addictions Supportive Housing (MASH), Occupational Therapy, Family and Peer 

Support, Caseworker Team Lead, and Youth Intensive Case Management (You-it). 

Since joining MHS in 2019, Marianne has excelled as a caseworker and most recently, as a Court 

Support and Diversion Caseworker. Previously, Marianne was a Rehab Assistant on the Inpatient 

Rehab unit.   

Marianne’s leadership skills, combined with her passion for mental health advocacy, make her 

exceptionally well-suited for this new role. 

Marianne begins her new role on July 13, 2025. This is a temporary position, as she is replacing 

Molly Fulton, who is on secondment to the County of Renfrew to lead the Hart Hub initiative.  

As Marianne and Meghan begin their new leadership roles, we are excited to see our programs 

continue to grow, innovate, and adapt to serve the diverse and evolving needs of our community.   

Please join me in congratulating Marianne and Meghan on this exciting new opportunity. 

 


